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10/10/2019  16:16:162019/0004/P OBJ Kathy Murray The proposed waste storage plan is flawed and unnecessary. The bins should be stored in the secure area in 

the front of the building not in the rear of the building. The noise of the casters rubberised or not would echo 

as they rattle along. Furthermore the amended demolition proposal for two new gates along this currently 

unbroken stretch of wall is unacceptable. The aesthetics would be ruined.  Noise, antisocial behaviour, cyclist 

and pedestrian traffic and cigarette fumes would proliferate. Worst still, we would lose trees which absorb 

carbon monoxide, sound and pollutants, produce O2 and provide shade, cooling and a source of food and 

habitat for wildlife. This unique green space in Seven Dials should be preserved not threatened. Trees are 

good for our mental health.
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